
 

 

 

County of Kaua'i 

Transportation Agency 

Title VI Notice 
 

The Kaua'i Bus operates its programs and services without regard to race, color and national 

origin in accordance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964. Any person who believes that 

she or he has been aggrieved by an unlawful discriminatory practice under Title VI must file a 

complaint within 180 days of the alleged occurrence to any of the following: 

 

The County of Kaua'i – Transportation Agency 

      3220 Ho’olako Street 

      Līhu'e, Hawai'i 96766 

      Phone No. (808) 246-8110 

 

Hawai'i State Department of Transportation 

      Office of Civil Rights  

      869 Punchbowl Street, Room 12 

      Honolulu, Hawai'i 96813 

      Phone No. (808) 587-2135 

 

Federal Transit Administration 

      Office of Civil Rights 

      Attention: Title VI Program Coordinator 

      East Building, 5
th

 Floor-TCR 

      1200 New Jersey Avenue 

      SE, Washington, DC 20590 

 

If information is needed in another language, please contact (808) 587-2135 

       


